October twenty=nine,
1919 .

Professor €. W. Carver,
Tuskegee Institute, Ala.,

Dear Professor Carver:=

I wish to thank you for the
splendid collection of fungi you have sent
to the college. Ye will have these mounted
and ploced in the herbarium, marked from the
herbariw: of Prof. G. W. Carver.

: Dr. I. E. Helhus has a Mr.
Raeder in the department who is starting to
arrange the collection of fungi. I may
gsay that Dr. Helbhs appreciates your kindness
alas.

Yours trulmﬂ




